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Brighter Bites Recognized at September Board of Trustees Meeting 

Houston, Texas: At the September 12th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, 
GPISD recognized Brighter Bites, a Houston based nonprofit organization, for providing fresh fruits 
and vegetables to students throughout the district. 

Brighter Bites began as a collaboration between an expert in nutrition and a professor who were 
inspired to make a positive change in underserved communities identified as "food deserts:' They 
have been active in Galena Park ISD since 2017, distributing to several campuses throughout the 
district. They make eating healthy, fun, free and simple. Families are provided two bags of food to 
accommodate a family of four. 

Thank you to Brighter Bites for donating healthy fruits and vegetables to the students and families 
of Galena Park ISD! 

A plaque was presented to Brighter Bites representatives from the Board of Trustees and Dr. John 
Moore, Superintendent of Schools. 

Pictured (left to right): Noe Esparza, Board of Trustees Vice President; two Brighter 
Bites representatives; and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools 
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